
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Wednesday, September 8, 2021 12:29 PM 
'Carol Danziger' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/8/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 10725-2021 

Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Carol Danziger We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in 
Docket 20210000, and the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 

850.413.6656 

From: danzigerc=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io <danzigerc=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of Carol 

Danziger 

Sent: Friday, September 3, 2021 9:30 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Dear Commissioner 

Please, Florida's older population depend on others like AARP to keep a lid on Big 
government from raising prices. Thank you AARP ! 
WHY DOES FPL LIE?? THERE IS RECENT AD SHOWS A SWEET LITTLE GIRL 
TELLING US" WE ARE KEEPING PRICES LOW AT FPL .. . AND YOU CAN COUNT 
ON THAT". WHAT THE HELL IS THAT ALL ABOUT ?? 

Thank you, 

Carol Danziger 
1359 SUMMIT PINES BL VD APT 4314 
WEST PALM BEACH FL, 33415-4891 
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